Development Clerk

From: Eric Cooper <zoninginspector@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 12:14 PM

To: mrowlinson@townofcanandaigua.org; 'Kyle Ritts'

Subject: FW: Variances

For files, online, etc.

Thanks.

Eric A. Cooper Planner Town of Canandaigua ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org 585-394-1120 x2254

----Original Message-----

From: Laurence Jacobs <lsjacobsnynm@icloud.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 22, 2020 12:03 PM To: Alan Lupton alupton@luptons.com

Cc: Toby Reh <tobreh@ravenwoodgolf.com>; dreh1@rochester.rr.com; ecooper@townofcanandaigua.org

Subject: Variances

Dear Alan:

I have reviewed the information you provided about the plans for your new home on Lakeview Lane. I agree fully with Toby Reh's assessment; I believe that your requested variances are reasonable and will not have any negative impact on neighbors or the neighborhood if granted. I support your requests, and hope that the deciding board will grant them as requested.

I look forward to meeting you and your family, so as to welcome you to our community in person.

Larry Jacobs

Laurence S Jacobs MD
President, Lakeview Homeowners Association

Sent from my iPhone